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Postcard “Chateau at Lake Louise” 

Frank Williamson (Assistant Controller, Dominion Parks Branch) to MB Williams, Dominion Parks 

Branch, Birks Building, Ottawa, 1 April 1912 

Dear Miss W.  

Spent a delightful day at [Lake] Louise recently. Beautiful even in its Winter garb. Three so called 

Cottages are being erected on about the site of the tall trees in the left foreground. The new “sea-

wall” or Riprapping is being extended to where the boulders in the left hand corner. The C.P.R. in all 

its improvements seems to endeavor to keep inviolate the primitive beauty of the place. Don’t let 

Mr. Harkin work too hard. Sincerely,  

F.H.W. 
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